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a country s level of financial development and the legal
environment in which financial intermediaries and markets
operate critically influence economic development in
countries whose financial sectors are more fully developed
and whose legal systems protect the rights of outside
investors economies grow faster industries dependent on
external finance expand more quickly new firms are created
more easily firms have more access to external financing and
firms grow faster a country s level of fina 46 4 2
assumptions and definitions 48 4 3 single period models 4 3 1
introduction the mm position 48 4 3 2 the effect of risk of
default and limited liability 50 53 4 3 3 the effect of
bankruptcy costs 4 3 4 the effect of agency costs 58 4 3 5
the effect of informational differences 60 4 4 multi period
models 63 4 4 1 introduction additional assumptions and
redefinitions 63 65 4 4 2 the mm position 67 4 4 3 the effect
of limited liability and the risk of default 4 4 4 the effect
of bankruptcy costs 70 4 4 5 the scott model 72 4 4 6 some
extensions of the scott model 76 4 5 conclusions 79 appendix
to chapter 4 82 83 5 determinants from the practice of small
business finance 83 5 1 introduction and overview 5 2
determinants related to the firm s internal characteristics
85 5 3 determinants related to the firm s external
relationships 91 6 a comparison and evaluation of both
sources 94 6 1 comparison and evaluation 94 6 2 summary and
empirical implications 98 part iii empirical analyses in
small business 7 analyses of samples of individual firms 103
7 1 introduction 103 7 2 data 104 7 3 hypotheses and
variables 107 7 4 specification and estimation results 113 iv
8 analyses of industry averages in retailing 131 8 1
introduction 131 8 2 data 132 8 this book provides a
framework for thinking about economic instiutions such as
firms the basic idea is that institutions arise in situations
where people write incomplete contracts and where the
allocation of power or control is therefore important power
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and control are not standard concepts in economic theory the
book begins by pointing out that traditional approaches
cannot explain on the one hand why all transactions do not
take place in one huge firm and on the other hand why firms
matter at all an incomplete contracting or property rights
approach is then developed it is argued that this approach
can throw light on the boundaries of firms and on the meaning
of asset ownership in the remainder of the book incomplete
contacting ideas are applied to understand firms financial
decisions in particular the nature of debt and equity why
equity has votes and creditors have foreclosure rights the
capital structure decisions of public companies optimal
bankruptcy procedure and the allocation of voting rights
across a company s shares the book is written in a fairly non
technical style and includes many examples it is aimed at
advanced undergraduate and graduate students academic and
business economists and lawyers as well as those with an
interest in corporate finance privatization and regulation
and transitional issues in eastern europe the former soviet
union and china little background knowledge is required since
the concepts are developed as the book progresses and the
existing literature is fully reviewed an in depth look at the
strategies capital structure and fund raising techniques for
emerging growth and middle market companies here is a
comprehensive and practical guide to understanding and
applying the basics of corporate finance to emerging growth
and middle market companies using empirical data and actual
company cases to illustrate capital structures and financing
approaches the book provides a detailed discussion of the
many funding instruments from traditional bank loans and
asset based financing to different types of private equity
and other creative solutions the types of funding sources and
their expected rates of returns and typical deal terms cd rom
contains world bank data contents introduction research
methodology growth and significance of corporate sector in
india analysis of major financing trends determinants of
corporate financial structure summary of major findings and
conclusions comprises of 4 parts capital raising venture
capital financial structure and restructures legal and
accounting aspects i can fully recommend this book to those
interested in the transmission process of monetary policy
harry garretsen de economist due to financial market
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imperfections it is imperative to analyse the relationship
between financial structure and the monetary policy
transmission process in europe to effectively design and
implement european monetary policy focusing on the years 1980
1995 and providing empirical evidence for six european
countries namely germany france italy the uk belgium and the
netherlands the author discusses whether cross country
variations in financial structure have a systematic
relationship with inter country differences in the monetary
transmission process the analysis of this is invaluable as
differences in financial structures across emu countries may
hamper the implementation of a common european monetary
policy in the future the conclusion is that some elements of
the financial structure are clearly relevant and applicable
for european monetary policy and the monetary transmission
process in particular master s thesis from the year 2015 in
the subject business economics investment and finance grade 1
5 deutsches notensystem university of applied sciences
northwestern switzerland course kmu finanzierung language
english abstract the thesis aims to explore the different
financial instruments used by swiss smes in the manufacturing
industry and factors that influence smes when making
financial decisions in this sense growth size age and its
impact on financial decision making are examined moreover
this research is trying to investigate how satisfied smes are
with their financial instruments and bank loans in particular
which can also influence smes in making financial decisions
this research was realised using a mixed research approach
qualitative data was collected by conducting 12 semi
structured interviews with smes and experts in the field for
collecting quantitative data an online survey was sent to 1
004 smes all data was collected from companies located in the
german speaking part of switzerland swiss smes in the
manufacturing industry follow a clear strategy when it comes
to financial decision making in general the examined
enterprises want to act flexible independent and are risk
averse these characteristics are reflected when making
financial decisions with regard to family businesses
independence is even more important therefore smes focus on
using financial instruments that perfectly fit to their
strategy the main instruments used are retained earnings
personal savings bank loans and family and friends size and
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growth mostly does not have a strong impact however the
outcomes of the online survey show that growth might have an
impact on retained earnings as most examined smes are
equipped with a lot of equity these enterprises have no
problems when asking for bank loans the online survey and the
conducted interviews further show that most smes are
satisfied with the available financial instruments and bank
loans in particular this research also concludes that almost
no financing dilemma exists a finance gap is also nearly not
existent the small sample size with regard to the online
survey and limited scope used in this research does not allow
generalisation to the population as smes often have a lack of
time and are not willing to share financial information to
externals it was difficult to find interview partners cross
country comparisons of sectoral balance sheets offer crucial
indications of differences in overall financial structure
which in turn underlie contrasts in financing and economic
behaviour in this context this book aims to confront theory
and extant empirical work with aggregate financial data
across the g 7 covering the period from 1970 to 2000 viewed
in the light of the main theoretical and empirical results in
the economic literature it explores the contrasting patterns
and development of financial structures in the uk the us
germany japan canada france and italy it uses as raw material
sectoral balance sheet data published by national statistical
authorities across the corporate household general government
foreign financial banking and institutional investor sectors
this work challenges the conventional understanding of hong
kong s political culture as one of indifference it takes a
historical look at political participation in the former
colony and includes an in depth analysis of 13 selected cases
the basic question of this book is what we can learn from
empirical as well as theoretical analysis of financial
systems differing cross sectional and changing structually
over time with respect to the issue of stability of financial
systems part i of the book deals with stability issues in a
globalizing financial world and addresses topics of
convergence domestic policy financial bubbles crises and
international coordination part ii is on banking systems
country specific adoption and restructuring of universal but
also separation banking systems are key problems for the
industrialized economies while catching up is of major
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concern for the economies in transition feeble regional
economies and subsidized banking is at the heart of the vivid
dispute on public sector banking being taken up in part iii
the last part is devoted to resource oriented approaches in
quantifiying financial development and risk of sovereign
default wissenschaftlicher aufsatz aus dem jahr 2015 im
fachbereich bwl investition und finanzierung sprache deutsch
abstract this paper is an attempt to determine the capital
structure of listed firms of the cement industry in the
pakistan stock exchange kse the main objectives of this
empirical study is to forecast the relationship of dependent
variable financial leverage with independent variables size
tangibility profitability liquidity tax rate and growth rate
the study showed a positive and significant association of
firm size tangibility and tax rate with financial leverage of
the firm but in contrast to this profitability liquidity and
growth rate showed a negative relationship with financial
leverage for countries with underdeveloped financial systems
a move toward a more developed financial system reduces bank
margins and profitability controlling for both bank and
market development financial structure per se the development
of banks relative to that of markets appears to have no
independent effect on bank performance countries differ in
the extent to which their financial systems are bank based or
market based the financial systems of germany and japan for
example are considered bank based because banks play a
leading role in mobilizing savings allocating capital
overseeing investment decisions of corporate managers and
providing risk management vehicles the systems of the united
states and the united kingdom are considered more market
based using bank level data for a large number of industrial
and developing countries demirguc kunt and huizinga present
evidence about the impact of financial development and
structure on bank performance they measure the relative
importance of bank or market finance by the relative size of
stock aggregates by relative trading or transaction volumes
and by indicators of relative efficiency they show that in
developing countries both banks and stock markets are less
developed but financial systems tend to be more bank based
the richer the country the more active are all financial
intermediaries the greater the development of a country s
banks the tougher is the competition the greater is the
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efficiency and the lower are the bank margins and profits the
more underdeveloped the stock market the greater are the bank
profits but financial structure per se does not have a
significant independent influence on bank margins and profits
this paper a product of finance development research group is
part of a larger effort in the group to study financial
structure and development the study was funded by the bank s
research support budget under the research project financial
structure and economic development rpo 682 41 the authors may
be contacted at ademirguckunt worldbank org or h p huizinga
kub nl this book provides a framework for thinking about
economic instiutions such as firms the basic idea is that
institutions arise in situations where people write
incomplete contracts and where the allocation of power or
control is therefore important power and control are not
standard concepts in economic theory the book begins by
pointing out that traditional approaches cannot explain on
the one hand why all transactions do not take place in one
huge firm and on the other handwhy firms matter at all an
incomplete contracting or property rights approach is then
developed it is argued that this approach can throw light on
the boundaries of firms and on the meaning of asset ownership
in the remainder of the book incomplete contacting ideas are
applied to understandfirms financial decisions in particular
the nature of debt and equity why equity has votes and
creditors have foreclosure rights the capital structure
decisions of public companies optimal bankruptcy procedure
and the allocation of voting rights across a company s shares
the book is written in a fairly non technical style and
includes many examples it is aimed at advanced undergraduate
and graduate students academic and business economists and
lawyers as well as those with aninterest in corporate finance
privatization and regulation and transitional issues in
eastern europe the former soviet union and china little
background knowledge is required since the concepts are
developed as the book progresses and the existing literature
is fully reviewed monograph comprising a case study of the
financing of private sector industrial enterprise in iran
islamic republic to illustrate financial policy
considerations in developing countries examines the
industrial background in respect of economic development
industrial growth government policies etc discusses foreign
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investment banking development banking etc and includes two
case studies and recommendations in respect of interest rate
policy international borrowing etc bibliography pp 259 to 264
references and statistical tables this book offers a
comprehensive overview of the financial systems of major
industrialized countries using the statistical framework of
the financial accounts after a discussion of how economists
agreed to create a framework to monitor the financial
linkages between surplus and deficit sectors the book
analyzes in detail the composition and the recent evolution
of financial assets and liabilities for households including
public pension rights firms and intermediaries next the
volume studies the convergence patterns of financial
structures and their influence on the effectiveness of
monetary policy within european countries the final chapter
unifies the previous pictures showing how the effects of
financial integration and global imbalances could have been
foreseen based on the financial accounts the analysis and
information contained in the book will help the readers to
understand many issues and challenges raised by the recent
financial crisis this is a reprnit of a previously published
book it deals with changes on the u s financial market by the
securities acts amendment of 1975 variables that predict
capital structure in the united states also predict choices
of capital structure in a sample of ten developing countries
in several countries total indebtedness is negatively related
to net fixed assets suggesting that markets for long term
debt do not function effectively seminar paper from the year
2010 in the subject economics finance grade 1 3 university of
regensburg language english abstract since modigliani miller
s famous theorem 1958 that capital structure is irrelevant
for firm valuation firms capital structure choice has been
one of the most significant subjects in the modern finance
theory the subsequent theoretical literature has found
evidence to negate the irrelevance theorem most empirical
studies applied a static framework and are capable to explain
differences in the optimal leverage ratios across firms using
observed leverage ratios as proxies for the optimal target
leverage but do not explain observed differences in firms
leverage ratios itself one broadly accepted reason for a firm
s deviation from their target leverage ratio is the existence
of adjustment costs in the presence of adjustment costs firms
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may deviate from their target leverage and find it not cost
effective to adjust their leverage ratio frequently or fully
within one period even if they recognize that their existing
capital structure is not optimal this shows the need for
developing and using a dynamic approach in order to examine
firms capital structure the paper is organized as follows
section 2 provides a brief overview of the three main
theories of capital structure section 3 specifies the dynamic
partial adjustment model and describes the variables that may
affect the target capital structure as well as the adjustment
speed section 4 reports the empirical results and section 5
concludes the paper this paper explores the financial
characteristics of successful canadian small and medium sized
enterprises smes it asks whether industry membership and
early growth history play a role in shaping these financial
characteristics industry comparisons are based on production
activity and knowledge intensity growth distinctions are
based on the firm s employment and sales history we evaluate
our hypotheses with survey data from a stratified random
sample of 2 775 canadian firms proportional weighting
techniques are utilized in all analyses our study reveals a
strong correlation between capital structure and knowledge
intensity in contrast growth histories are not obvious
determinants of financial structure results also suggest that
leverage strategies are more apparent in low knowledge
industries in firms with higher expectations of future
performance and in businesses with more balanced financial
structures master s thesis from the year 2019 in the subject
business economics investment and finance grade 3 28 language
english abstract the purpose of the study is investigating
the determinants of capital structure for small scale
manufacturing firms ssmfs in ethiopia hypotheses utilizing
trade off pecking order and agency theories are empirically
examined using a series of firm characteristics size
tangibility profitability earning volatility age and
macroeconomic variable gdp growth rate inflation rate and
interest rate a structured record review was made to collect
a panel data which include 20 ssmfs year observations of 11
years over the period 1998 2008 e c the findings suggest that
profitability earning volatility age growth gdp inflation
rate and interest rate variables are the most important
determinants of capital structure of ssmfs in ethiopia the
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findings also reveal that the dominant capital structure
theories trade off pecking order and agency theories appear
indeed to be valid for ethiopian ssmfs capital structure in
fact trade off theory best explains ethiopian ssmfs capital
structure all firm specific variables except size tangibility
and growth variables seem to have an effect on the level of
leverage in ethiopian ssmfs this paper uses flow of funds and
balance sheet data to analyze the impact of financial crises
on corporate financing and gdp in a range of countries post
crisis gdp contractions are mainly accounted for by declines
in investment and inventory and are more severe for emerging
market countries post crisis investment and inventory
declines are correlated with the corporate debtequity ratio
although companies in emerging market countries hold more
liquidity this is not sufficient to prevent a greater
response of expenditures to shocks industrial countries
appear to benefit from an offsetting increase in bond
issuance
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Financial Structure and Economic
Development 2000
a country s level of financial development and the legal
environment in which financial intermediaries and markets
operate critically influence economic development in
countries whose financial sectors are more fully developed
and whose legal systems protect the rights of outside
investors economies grow faster industries dependent on
external finance expand more quickly new firms are created
more easily firms have more access to external financing and
firms grow faster

Financial Structure and Economic
Development 2016
a country s level of fina

Financial Structure in Small Business
2012-12-06
46 4 2 assumptions and definitions 48 4 3 single period
models 4 3 1 introduction the mm position 48 4 3 2 the effect
of risk of default and limited liability 50 53 4 3 3 the
effect of bankruptcy costs 4 3 4 the effect of agency costs
58 4 3 5 the effect of informational differences 60 4 4 multi
period models 63 4 4 1 introduction additional assumptions
and redefinitions 63 65 4 4 2 the mm position 67 4 4 3 the
effect of limited liability and the risk of default 4 4 4 the
effect of bankruptcy costs 70 4 4 5 the scott model 72 4 4 6
some extensions of the scott model 76 4 5 conclusions 79
appendix to chapter 4 82 83 5 determinants from the practice
of small business finance 83 5 1 introduction and overview 5
2 determinants related to the firm s internal characteristics
85 5 3 determinants related to the firm s external
relationships 91 6 a comparison and evaluation of both
sources 94 6 1 comparison and evaluation 94 6 2 summary and
empirical implications 98 part iii empirical analyses in
small business 7 analyses of samples of individual firms 103
7 1 introduction 103 7 2 data 104 7 3 hypotheses and
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variables 107 7 4 specification and estimation results 113 iv
8 analyses of industry averages in retailing 131 8 1
introduction 131 8 2 data 132 8

Firms, Contracts, and Financial Structure
1995-10-05
this book provides a framework for thinking about economic
instiutions such as firms the basic idea is that institutions
arise in situations where people write incomplete contracts
and where the allocation of power or control is therefore
important power and control are not standard concepts in
economic theory the book begins by pointing out that
traditional approaches cannot explain on the one hand why all
transactions do not take place in one huge firm and on the
other hand why firms matter at all an incomplete contracting
or property rights approach is then developed it is argued
that this approach can throw light on the boundaries of firms
and on the meaning of asset ownership in the remainder of the
book incomplete contacting ideas are applied to understand
firms financial decisions in particular the nature of debt
and equity why equity has votes and creditors have
foreclosure rights the capital structure decisions of public
companies optimal bankruptcy procedure and the allocation of
voting rights across a company s shares the book is written
in a fairly non technical style and includes many examples it
is aimed at advanced undergraduate and graduate students
academic and business economists and lawyers as well as those
with an interest in corporate finance privatization and
regulation and transitional issues in eastern europe the
former soviet union and china little background knowledge is
required since the concepts are developed as the book
progresses and the existing literature is fully reviewed

The Handbook of Financing Growth
2005-05-31
an in depth look at the strategies capital structure and fund
raising techniques for emerging growth and middle market
companies here is a comprehensive and practical guide to
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understanding and applying the basics of corporate finance to
emerging growth and middle market companies using empirical
data and actual company cases to illustrate capital
structures and financing approaches the book provides a
detailed discussion of the many funding instruments from
traditional bank loans and asset based financing to different
types of private equity and other creative solutions the
types of funding sources and their expected rates of returns
and typical deal terms

The Financial Structure of Multinational
Capitalism 1985
cd rom contains world bank data

Financial Structure and Economic Growth
2001
contents introduction research methodology growth and
significance of corporate sector in india analysis of major
financing trends determinants of corporate financial
structure summary of major findings and conclusions

Corporate Financial Management 1999
comprises of 4 parts capital raising venture capital
financial structure and restructures legal and accounting
aspects

Capital Raising and Financial Structure
1990
i can fully recommend this book to those interested in the
transmission process of monetary policy harry garretsen de
economist due to financial market imperfections it is
imperative to analyse the relationship between financial
structure and the monetary policy transmission process in
europe to effectively design and implement european monetary
policy focusing on the years 1980 1995 and providing
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empirical evidence for six european countries namely germany
france italy the uk belgium and the netherlands the author
discusses whether cross country variations in financial
structure have a systematic relationship with inter country
differences in the monetary transmission process the analysis
of this is invaluable as differences in financial structures
across emu countries may hamper the implementation of a
common european monetary policy in the future the conclusion
is that some elements of the financial structure are clearly
relevant and applicable for european monetary policy and the
monetary transmission process in particular

Corporate Financial Structure and
Financial Stability 2004
master s thesis from the year 2015 in the subject business
economics investment and finance grade 1 5 deutsches
notensystem university of applied sciences northwestern
switzerland course kmu finanzierung language english abstract
the thesis aims to explore the different financial
instruments used by swiss smes in the manufacturing industry
and factors that influence smes when making financial
decisions in this sense growth size age and its impact on
financial decision making are examined moreover this research
is trying to investigate how satisfied smes are with their
financial instruments and bank loans in particular which can
also influence smes in making financial decisions this
research was realised using a mixed research approach
qualitative data was collected by conducting 12 semi
structured interviews with smes and experts in the field for
collecting quantitative data an online survey was sent to 1
004 smes all data was collected from companies located in the
german speaking part of switzerland swiss smes in the
manufacturing industry follow a clear strategy when it comes
to financial decision making in general the examined
enterprises want to act flexible independent and are risk
averse these characteristics are reflected when making
financial decisions with regard to family businesses
independence is even more important therefore smes focus on
using financial instruments that perfectly fit to their
strategy the main instruments used are retained earnings
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personal savings bank loans and family and friends size and
growth mostly does not have a strong impact however the
outcomes of the online survey show that growth might have an
impact on retained earnings as most examined smes are
equipped with a lot of equity these enterprises have no
problems when asking for bank loans the online survey and the
conducted interviews further show that most smes are
satisfied with the available financial instruments and bank
loans in particular this research also concludes that almost
no financing dilemma exists a finance gap is also nearly not
existent the small sample size with regard to the online
survey and limited scope used in this research does not allow
generalisation to the population as smes often have a lack of
time and are not willing to share financial information to
externals it was difficult to find interview partners

Financial Structure and Monetary
Transmission in Europe 2000-01-01
cross country comparisons of sectoral balance sheets offer
crucial indications of differences in overall financial
structure which in turn underlie contrasts in financing and
economic behaviour in this context this book aims to confront
theory and extant empirical work with aggregate financial
data across the g 7 covering the period from 1970 to 2000
viewed in the light of the main theoretical and empirical
results in the economic literature it explores the
contrasting patterns and development of financial structures
in the uk the us germany japan canada france and italy it
uses as raw material sectoral balance sheet data published by
national statistical authorities across the corporate
household general government foreign financial banking and
institutional investor sectors

Financial Structures of Swiss SMEs in the
manufacturing industry 2016-05-27
this work challenges the conventional understanding of hong
kong s political culture as one of indifference it takes a
historical look at political participation in the former
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colony and includes an in depth analysis of 13 selected cases

The Pattern of Corporate Financial
Structure 1945
the basic question of this book is what we can learn from
empirical as well as theoretical analysis of financial
systems differing cross sectional and changing structually
over time with respect to the issue of stability of financial
systems part i of the book deals with stability issues in a
globalizing financial world and addresses topics of
convergence domestic policy financial bubbles crises and
international coordination part ii is on banking systems
country specific adoption and restructuring of universal but
also separation banking systems are key problems for the
industrialized economies while catching up is of major
concern for the economies in transition feeble regional
economies and subsidized banking is at the heart of the vivid
dispute on public sector banking being taken up in part iii
the last part is devoted to resource oriented approaches in
quantifiying financial development and risk of sovereign
default

Financial Structure 2003-08-28
wissenschaftlicher aufsatz aus dem jahr 2015 im fachbereich
bwl investition und finanzierung sprache deutsch abstract
this paper is an attempt to determine the capital structure
of listed firms of the cement industry in the pakistan stock
exchange kse the main objectives of this empirical study is
to forecast the relationship of dependent variable financial
leverage with independent variables size tangibility
profitability liquidity tax rate and growth rate the study
showed a positive and significant association of firm size
tangibility and tax rate with financial leverage of the firm
but in contrast to this profitability liquidity and growth
rate showed a negative relationship with financial leverage
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Transforming the U.S. Financial System:
An Equitable and Efficient Structure for
the 21st Century 2016-09-16
for countries with underdeveloped financial systems a move
toward a more developed financial system reduces bank margins
and profitability controlling for both bank and market
development financial structure per se the development of
banks relative to that of markets appears to have no
independent effect on bank performance countries differ in
the extent to which their financial systems are bank based or
market based the financial systems of germany and japan for
example are considered bank based because banks play a
leading role in mobilizing savings allocating capital
overseeing investment decisions of corporate managers and
providing risk management vehicles the systems of the united
states and the united kingdom are considered more market
based using bank level data for a large number of industrial
and developing countries demirguc kunt and huizinga present
evidence about the impact of financial development and
structure on bank performance they measure the relative
importance of bank or market finance by the relative size of
stock aggregates by relative trading or transaction volumes
and by indicators of relative efficiency they show that in
developing countries both banks and stock markets are less
developed but financial systems tend to be more bank based
the richer the country the more active are all financial
intermediaries the greater the development of a country s
banks the tougher is the competition the greater is the
efficiency and the lower are the bank margins and profits the
more underdeveloped the stock market the greater are the bank
profits but financial structure per se does not have a
significant independent influence on bank margins and profits
this paper a product of finance development research group is
part of a larger effort in the group to study financial
structure and development the study was funded by the bank s
research support budget under the research project financial
structure and economic development rpo 682 41 the authors may
be contacted at ademirguckunt worldbank org or h p huizinga
kub nl
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Changes in the Financial Structure of
Unsuccessful Industrial Corporations 1937
this book provides a framework for thinking about economic
instiutions such as firms the basic idea is that institutions
arise in situations where people write incomplete contracts
and where the allocation of power or control is therefore
important power and control are not standard concepts in
economic theory the book begins by pointing out that
traditional approaches cannot explain on the one hand why all
transactions do not take place in one huge firm and on the
other handwhy firms matter at all an incomplete contracting
or property rights approach is then developed it is argued
that this approach can throw light on the boundaries of firms
and on the meaning of asset ownership in the remainder of the
book incomplete contacting ideas are applied to
understandfirms financial decisions in particular the nature
of debt and equity why equity has votes and creditors have
foreclosure rights the capital structure decisions of public
companies optimal bankruptcy procedure and the allocation of
voting rights across a company s shares the book is written
in a fairly non technical style and includes many examples it
is aimed at advanced undergraduate and graduate students
academic and business economists and lawyers as well as those
with aninterest in corporate finance privatization and
regulation and transitional issues in eastern europe the
former soviet union and china little background knowledge is
required since the concepts are developed as the book
progresses and the existing literature is fully reviewed

Economic Uncertainty and Financial
Structure 1977
monograph comprising a case study of the financing of private
sector industrial enterprise in iran islamic republic to
illustrate financial policy considerations in developing
countries examines the industrial background in respect of
economic development industrial growth government policies
etc discusses foreign investment banking development banking
etc and includes two case studies and recommendations in
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respect of interest rate policy international borrowing etc
bibliography pp 259 to 264 references and statistical tables

Financial Structure and Stability
2012-12-06
this book offers a comprehensive overview of the financial
systems of major industrialized countries using the
statistical framework of the financial accounts after a
discussion of how economists agreed to create a framework to
monitor the financial linkages between surplus and deficit
sectors the book analyzes in detail the composition and the
recent evolution of financial assets and liabilities for
households including public pension rights firms and
intermediaries next the volume studies the convergence
patterns of financial structures and their influence on the
effectiveness of monetary policy within european countries
the final chapter unifies the previous pictures showing how
the effects of financial integration and global imbalances
could have been foreseen based on the financial accounts the
analysis and information contained in the book will help the
readers to understand many issues and challenges raised by
the recent financial crisis

European Firms' Financial Structure 2001
this is a reprnit of a previously published book it deals
with changes on the u s financial market by the securities
acts amendment of 1975

The Financial Structure of Singapore 1989
variables that predict capital structure in the united states
also predict choices of capital structure in a sample of ten
developing countries in several countries total indebtedness
is negatively related to net fixed assets suggesting that
markets for long term debt do not function effectively
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Financial Structure, Performance and the
Banks 1994
seminar paper from the year 2010 in the subject economics
finance grade 1 3 university of regensburg language english
abstract since modigliani miller s famous theorem 1958 that
capital structure is irrelevant for firm valuation firms
capital structure choice has been one of the most significant
subjects in the modern finance theory the subsequent
theoretical literature has found evidence to negate the
irrelevance theorem most empirical studies applied a static
framework and are capable to explain differences in the
optimal leverage ratios across firms using observed leverage
ratios as proxies for the optimal target leverage but do not
explain observed differences in firms leverage ratios itself
one broadly accepted reason for a firm s deviation from their
target leverage ratio is the existence of adjustment costs in
the presence of adjustment costs firms may deviate from their
target leverage and find it not cost effective to adjust
their leverage ratio frequently or fully within one period
even if they recognize that their existing capital structure
is not optimal this shows the need for developing and using a
dynamic approach in order to examine firms capital structure
the paper is organized as follows section 2 provides a brief
overview of the three main theories of capital structure
section 3 specifies the dynamic partial adjustment model and
describes the variables that may affect the target capital
structure as well as the adjustment speed section 4 reports
the empirical results and section 5 concludes the paper

Corporate Financial Structure And Value
Of The Firm 2016-03-10
this paper explores the financial characteristics of
successful canadian small and medium sized enterprises smes
it asks whether industry membership and early growth history
play a role in shaping these financial characteristics
industry comparisons are based on production activity and
knowledge intensity growth distinctions are based on the firm
s employment and sales history we evaluate our hypotheses
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with survey data from a stratified random sample of 2 775
canadian firms proportional weighting techniques are utilized
in all analyses our study reveals a strong correlation
between capital structure and knowledge intensity in contrast
growth histories are not obvious determinants of financial
structure results also suggest that leverage strategies are
more apparent in low knowledge industries in firms with
higher expectations of future performance and in businesses
with more balanced financial structures

The Determinant of Capital Structure.
Evidence from Pakistani Cement Industry
1989
master s thesis from the year 2019 in the subject business
economics investment and finance grade 3 28 language english
abstract the purpose of the study is investigating the
determinants of capital structure for small scale
manufacturing firms ssmfs in ethiopia hypotheses utilizing
trade off pecking order and agency theories are empirically
examined using a series of firm characteristics size
tangibility profitability earning volatility age and
macroeconomic variable gdp growth rate inflation rate and
interest rate a structured record review was made to collect
a panel data which include 20 ssmfs year observations of 11
years over the period 1998 2008 e c the findings suggest that
profitability earning volatility age growth gdp inflation
rate and interest rate variables are the most important
determinants of capital structure of ssmfs in ethiopia the
findings also reveal that the dominant capital structure
theories trade off pecking order and agency theories appear
indeed to be valid for ethiopian ssmfs capital structure in
fact trade off theory best explains ethiopian ssmfs capital
structure all firm specific variables except size tangibility
and growth variables seem to have an effect on the level of
leverage in ethiopian ssmfs

Financial Structure in Small Business
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1975
this paper uses flow of funds and balance sheet data to
analyze the impact of financial crises on corporate financing
and gdp in a range of countries post crisis gdp contractions
are mainly accounted for by declines in investment and
inventory and are more severe for emerging market countries
post crisis investment and inventory declines are correlated
with the corporate debtequity ratio although companies in
emerging market countries hold more liquidity this is not
sufficient to prevent a greater response of expenditures to
shocks industrial countries appear to benefit from an
offsetting increase in bond issuance

The Financial Structure of Bank Holding
Companies 2016

Financial Structure and Bank
Profitability 1995-10-05

Firms, Contracts, and Financial Structure
1974

Financial Ratio Analysis 1964

Industrial Finance in Iran 1986

The Impact of Market Structure and Asset
Size on the Financial Structure of U.S.
Manufacturing Industries, 1949-1982
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The Financial Systems of Industrial
Countries 1969

The Changing Structure of Industrial
Finance in India 2002

Market Making and the Changing Structure
of the Securities Industry 1942

Financing Small Corporations in Five
Manufacturing Industries, 1926-36 1994

Capital Structures in Developing
Countries 2011-12-14

Target leverage and capital structure
adjustment speed across German industries
2009

Growth History, Knowledge Intensity and
Capital Structure in Small Firms 1980

Foreign and Domestic Firms in Canada
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